
From:  sueking sueben61@aol.com 

To:   Howerton, Leslye 

Cc:   

Sent:  Mon 10/6/2014 11:23 PM  

Subject:  SACKS DIVISION  

In reference to the Master Plan project of Bethesda I am for the rezoning with development rights. I 
have lived in the Sacks Division of Bethesda/Chevy Chase for 20 years. 
I also think that this group of homes should have higher density rights. If you have any questions here is 
my name etc. 
 
Sue King 
4815 Bradley Blvd 
Chevy Chase, Md. 20815 
301-654-3334 
sueben61@aol.com 
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